Dear Mayor and Council,

I am writing to express my dismay at the lack of SUP storage at our lakes. We tried to rent two racks for this summer and they were sold out in less than 1 minute. So after being away for 6 summers we come home and simply cannot believe this.

Don't want to get into not driving our car as almost nobody drives less in Whistler than us. I strongly believe Whistler's biggest opportunity is to get people out of their cars.

With a fee of \$130. for a summer and basically no maintenance costs these racks are a cash cow. Our parks budgets are massive and there are numerous locations for these racks.

Today I am asking you to direct staff to build a lot more racks today. This is clearly an oversight in your parks planning, which appears to be very well funded.

So please get this sorted today; as driving to the lake every day to go for a paddle is contrary to our towns strategic vision and is an obvious oversight in planning.

I am available anytime to ride around Alta Lake and point out the numerous locations with lots of unused space where these racks could be easily installed.

Thank you,

Scott Carrell

7318 Toni Sailor Lane Whistler